
Dear Parents/Guardians of the Freshman Class, 

In preparation for the first day of school on Friday, August 8th regarding drop-off and pick-up 
procedures, please reference these directions.  

• When coming off Cedar Bluff onto Fox Lonas, take the first (left) entrance next to the pavilion. 
When coming down Fox Lonas from Park Village (Weigels), take the second (right) entrance next 
to the pavilion. Continue forward and follow the sign that says “Freshman Drop Off” and 
proceed to drive towards the chains and then turn along the sidewalk that is next to the “B” 
building.  PLEASE advance all the way to the end of the sidewalk to the end of the building.  
PLEASE don’t stop short, as it creates an unnecessary back up.   

(Your student can then proceed to either the “B” building to have access to their lockers or proceed 
to the commons area by way of the fine arts entrance door by the band room)   

• In the afternoon, please either park along the same sidewalk after you’ve pulled all the way up 
or feel free to park in the parking lot located there between the “B” Building and the 
playground/pavilion to wait for your student as he or she exits the school.    

VERY IMPORTANT: There is NO morning drop off by the new auditorium entrance. Please assist 
with our security related measures. Thank you in advance for your cooperation with this matter. If 
you have any questions, feel free to contact me.   
 
Ore Pumariega 
ore.pumariega@knoxvillecatholic.com 
Knoxville Catholic High School  
Vice President of Student Affairs 
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